
 
From: Dr. Milena Head [mailto:headm@mcmaster.ca]  
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2007 7:34 AM 
To: aserenko@lakeheadu.ca 
Subject: IJEB Special Issue - your World Congress paper 
 
Hi Alexander.  I hope you are doing well. 
 
We are in the process of putting together the special issue of the International Journal of 
Electronic Business (IJEB) from the best papers presented at the World Congress last summer. 
 If you have not already published it elsewhere, we would be delighted to include your paper 
(entitled “Online Shopping Bots for Electronic Commerce: The Comparison of Functionality and 
Performance” with James Hayes and Khaled Sadeddin) in this special issue.  If you agree, your 
manuscript would go through a quick second review process.  We hope to complete this process 
(reviews and submission of the final revised manuscript) within 2 months.   
 
Please let me know if you are interested in having your manuscript considered for this IJEB 
special issue. 
 
Thanks and best regards, 
Milena 
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